Netball News February/March 2017

Pre-season Training

Netball pre-season training is underway for 2017. This is being run by senior netballers at school on a Mon-
day from 3.30—-4.30pm. It is open to students from year 9 to 13 and is a fun way to get ready for the upcom-
ing netball season.

*summer sport commitments take priority over this*

Netball Trials

Senior A/B/Year 11 ‘A’:

Sunday 5™ March: 9 - 11am at WaiCol Gym (fitness testing)

Tuesday 7" March and Thursday 9" March: 4 — 5.30pm at Colombo Road Courts

Intermediate (year 10):
Sunday 26™ March (1 - 2.30pm) and Wednesday 29" March (3.45 — 5pm) at Colombo Road Courts

Players are to register via the online registration form ‘Netball Registration 2017’ which can be found via the
Sports Portal on the college website.

**All other netball trials (senior and junior) will be held later in the term. Information to come via the school
newsletter, school website, students notices and sports noticeboard. **

Star Helpers

These students have been helping
to run a Netball Wairarapa junior
program called ANZ FunFerns for
Yrl and Yr2 primary students. The
program is a once a week session
for 8 weeks. The girls have re-
ceived Star Helpers training
through netball and run sessions
with groups of 6-8 children and
support parents as first time coach-
es. These students have been great
ambassadors for both their school
and sport. There is no doubt that
these girls will be inspiring to many
young netballers; well done.

Rebecca Rose, Millie Day and Danielle Rose

Other News

The following students have been participating in the following training programmes over the summer:
Camryn Potangaroa, Georgia Cullen, Danielle Rose and Rebecca Rose have all been attending the PIC presea-
son training at ASB in Wellington. The Head Coach is Waimarama Taumanu along with support from very ex-
perienced Wellington coaches within the PIC club.

Camryn is also currently training and playing with lkaroa ki te Tonga u15s (Wellington Regional Maori) in
preparation for the national Maori tournament which is to be held in Auckland over Easter.

Brittany Wildman, Zara Fletcher, Georgia and Camryn completed the Wellington Region Talent ID programme
over the Christmas period.

For further netball information contact:
Kathryn Houliston (TIC Netball)
khouliston@waicol.co.nz

06) 370 0400




